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« TransKarachi

TransKarachi EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
™ FOR HIRING OF EXTERNAL AUDITORS

TransKarachi is a public sector company registered under section 42 of the Companies Act 2017. The company
will implement the BRT Redline project of the Government of Sindh. The Company invites Expression of Interest
(EQI) from Chartered Accountant Firms having satisfactory QCR rating from ICAP to conduct annual audit of the

Accounts for the financial years ended June 30, 2019, 2020 & 2021
Documents required to be submitted along with EOl are available at the company's website: www.transkarachi.pk

Sealed envelope clearly marked as “Appointment of External Auditors” should reach the office before June 30,
2021 by the time 11:00 AM and will be opened on July 3, 2021 at 03:00 PM in the presence of bidders /
authorized representatives of the firms, who wish to participate.

The Company reserves theright to accept or reject any or all EOls at any time prior to the acceptance of the EOI.

Procurement Specialist
TransKarachi, D-43, Shahrah-e-Ghalib, Block 2, Clifton, Karachi.

Email: procurement@transkarachi.com




